
Do you have 20 minutes to spare 

every week to help our youngest 

children with their reading? 
 

What time? 8:40, straight 

after drop off  

Which day of the week? A 

day of your choice but we ask 

that it’s the same day every 

week 

Where? In one of our 

Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 

classes (Please be aware that 

it would be unlikely that it 

would be in your own child’s 

classroom)  

For how long? Approximately 20 minutes 

What would I need to do? Initially, it would be reading with and 

encouraging a small group of children, reading the same book 

together 

If you think that you may be able to help or if you have any 

further questions, please get in touch with our Reading Lead, 

Miss Bradley at abradley@bewdleyprimary.worcs.sch.uk.   
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